
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve rescinding the Desert Hot Springs High School allocations of $300 for the Taste 
of Soul and $300 for the Hispanic Heritage Month events. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
At the October 10, 2018 Community and Cultural Affairs Commission meeting, the Commission 
allocated to the Desert Hot Springs High School $300 for their Taste of Soul and $300 for their 
Hispanic Heritage Month events. 
 
The High School was made aware of these donations and was asked to provide an invoice to 
receive the funds.  To date, there has been no communication from the High School on whether 
they want to make use of these funds. 
 
The allocation of $600 should be rescinded with the funding being placed back into the budget 
as un-earmarked and available funds. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Funds of $600 will be added back to the Community and Cultural Affairs Commission budget for 
the fiscal year 2018-2019 (001-41-11-4247). 
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